
THE KING'S HIGHWAY DECEMBER 31ST, 1947 

MINISTERS AND CHURCHES 

Rev. R. T. Sabine preached at Moncton Sun- 
day evening, December 28th, bringing a fine 
message which was appreciated by the pastor 
and people. of our Moncton church. 
A revival campaign opens at Seal Cove, Sun- 

day, January 4th, with Rev. N. M. Israelson, 
of Berry, Alabama, assisting the pastor, Rev. 
R. T. Sabine. Rev. Israelson will also assist 
Brother Sabine in special services at Wood Is- 
land following the Seal Cove meeting. 

Rev. H. E. Mullen will conduct morning de- 
votions over radio station CFNB, Fredericton, 
Monday, January 5th, 8.30—8.45 a.m. 

Special evangelistic services will be con- 
ducted at Moncton beginning January 25th. 
Rev. D. E. Wilson will be the evangelist. 

THE SUPPLEMENTARY FUND 

Many of our Highway readers are familiar 
with the purpose of our Supplementary Fund 
and how the money received for this fund is 
used. There are no doubt many others who 
have not been receiving the Highway for many 
years who are not acquainted with particular 
place this Fund has in the ministry of the 
Highway. For these readers we print the fol- 
lowing explanation. 
Money received through this Fund is used 

in two ways. First, to send the Highway to 
those who enjoy reading the paper but may 
not be able to bear the expense of paying the 
subscription. Many papers are going out to 
such people and they write expressing their 
appreciation of our kindness. Second, the Sup- 
plementary Fund provides assistance for the 
general expenses of publishing and mailing the 
paper. Since we carry no paid advertisements, 
financial support is wholly dependent on sub- 
scription dues and gifts from interested 
friends. It is common knowledge with those 
having had experience with the cost of print- 
ing and publishing periodicals that income 
from advertising is the means of financial sup- 
port. No paper can pay for itself with sub- 
scription payments only. Therefore, gifts to 
the Supplementary Fund help to subsidize 
what may be lacking through our subscription 
income. 

We trust that this message may be enlight- 
ening to our readers and may result in an in- 
crease of interest in the Supplementary Fund. 

—The Editor. 

BETHANY BIBLE COLLEGE 

ro drankBRElr eo. oli Bio. amare. the (i $ 25.00 
ir. Noms alle vitas sli: pod F otic orm 25.00 
Mr. and Mrs. Lester Alleyi.....l..iii.... 25.00 
Mr aschie MeCullimeomneo cade. oss, (0 25.00 
Ae samuel Wilsall somes. Line amon ar 10.00 
MES phaaariett Minuet 10.00 
TTR TT Cr CSL EY 15.00 - 
Mr. and; Msi, W. 7. Haywood. 0.2: 20.00 
Mr. and Mrs. Edison Lenintine ..... 1.00 
BETES NMI Bh AGT 10.00 
Mrs, Fragbsllmbah-p' sys vhaas 10.00 
Mr. and Mrs. Dean Farnham... 10.00 
MEaCorge JUSIBoON 210007, thts, 25.00 
ME eBdar Haywood. cioie. i fin Se bid 10.00 
Missi Ranititia Corelli cil nm. t crit 10.00 
Weldon, Haywoogkite. «ii: nissan on: 10.00 
Mas Minune) oc so. 3. ooo con nc 10.00 
MrpRescy: PetersOmBe..olids bone. Lads. 5.00 
Mes Willagd, Sounders cor 150 ier svram 10.00 
Miss he Me Wassoti vv ivomer ths ES: 10.00 
Mas. Blwonies, Clifford wnivil. ons. adi: 10.00 
Albert Morehouse 

Miss Avis: Bolstriteh ral eames. aon: 
Miss Elaine Ginson............... Nib saalla 15.00 
Marysville €hamoh senna s ili. cabo 200.00 
Aubrey iMicNathty | La ad sonar lent 10.00 
Miss Marion Robinson ............... .. 5.00 
Mrs. Mabel Goewey ..................c..... 15.00 

—H. R. INGERSOLL. 

THOUGHTS FOR ’48 

“Hats off to the past; coats off to the 
future!” 

A new year is a new opportunity. 
The New Year is a new way. Take Christ 

with you as a Guide. 

To make mistakes is human; to repeat old 
mistakes is stupid. 

THE MINISTERS’ CONFERENCE 

Time: 

Place: 

Purpose: 

Attendance: 

February 3rd.—5th. inclusive. 

Marysville, N. B. 

To discuss matters relative to 
our denominational work and 
means whereby we may better 
serve God and the cause of holi- 
ness. 

All ministers are requested to at- 
tend this important conference. 
Entertainment will be provided 
by the friends of our Marysville 
church and those planning to be 
present are requested to write 
the pastor, Rev. F. A. Watson. 

A PREVIEW OF OUR 1948 HIGHWAY 
We present to our Highway readers, the contributors for the year 1948, with a word regarding their contributions: 

H 
: 

Rev. B. C. Cochrane, the Editor, will write the Editorials, will edit the columns, “Edi- 
torial Gleanings,” excerpts from the editorials of other religious 
periodicals, and “The Church in the World,” items of interest con- 
cerning religious activities the world over. The Editor will also write 
a series of articles on the prophetic significance of developments ir 
the Holy Land. 

Rev. W. E. Smith, Associate Editor, will make regular contributions under the title, “Some 
Observations,” paragraph messages drawn from the wide experience 
of this able preacher and gifted writer who, nearing the four-score 
year mark, is still full of spiritual zeal and fervour. 

Rev. R. H. Ingersoll, Young People’s Editor, will edit the Young People’s Page, bringing 
messages and information of special interest to young people. Special 
features are in store for this important section of our Highway. 

Rev. F. A. Dunlop Evangelist, and denominational Superintendent of Evangelism, will write 
for each issue of The Highway more of the “Tempered Truths,” series, 
helpful discussion of great truths practical and doctrinal. . 

Rev. R. B. Warren, Principal of Lorne Park College, Port Credit, Ontario, whose brief, 
helpful messages are carried in a score of publications, religious and 
secular, will continue to supply his soul-nourishing articles for our 
Highway. 

Dr. J. B. Chapman, late General Superintendent of the Church of the Nazarene, “being dead, 
yet speaketh,” will minister to our Highway readers through the writ- 
ten messages he left behind to enrich the world. Through the cour- 
tesy of the publishers, Beacon Hill Press, we shall publish a series 
of messages from Dr. Chapman’s book, “Religion and Everyday Life.” 

Dr. J. A. Huffman, well-known preacher and writer, formerly associated with the faculty of 
Marion College, Marior., Indiana, and at present president of Winona 
Lake School of Theology, writes a series of articles for The Highway 
in which he unearths treasures of truth by interpreting New Testa- 
ment scriptures from the Greek texts. The studies are adapted to 
the layman and minister alike. 

In addition to the special contributions already referred to, The Highway of 1948 will 
contain: The Missionary Page, with letters from our missionaries in Africa, and various 
messages associated with the subject of Foreign Missions : “The Pastor’s Message,” a 
series of articles written by our pastors: The Temperance Column, a section of The High- 
way which we hope will make a definite contribution to the promotion of true temperance; 
“Getting Acquainted with Our Churches,” historical notes concerning the churches of our 
denomination with pictures of the churches; “Letters From Our Pastors,” reports of the 
work in various sections direct from the pastors; “Our Radio Ministry,” a new column 
listing the broadcasts of our pastors and churches with information as to time, station, 
programme features, etc.: 

“Ministers and Churches,” 
churches, announcements of special s€rvices, b 

“Special Contributions,” messages from prominent writers such 
as Dr. Paul Rees, Dr. C. W. Butler, Dr. Harry Jessop, Dr. Peter Wiseman, and others: 

the news column. regarding activities of our ministers and their 
aptisms, reception of church members, etc.; 

and the regular Wedding, Birth and Obituary Announcements of interest to our Highway 
readers. 

This long list of features makes The King’s Highway of 1948 something to look for- 
ward to. We pray that the ministry of this herald of the Gospel of Grace may be wonder- 
fully blessed of the Lord during the New Year. 


